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PROGRESS IN ACTION
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California penal code Section 919 (b) mandates a yearly inquiry into the management and
conditions of all detention facilities in the county. The 2023-2024 Napa County Grand Jury
conducted a physical inspection of the Napa County Jail (the Current Jail) and the Napa County
Jail which is under construction (the New Jail). The Jury met with and interviewed administration
staff. The Jury reviewed previous Napa County Grand Jury reports on the Current Jail as well as
the yearly state inspection reports. The Current ail continues to operate while waiting for the
completion of the New Jail.

Some services and programs that were available to incarcerated individuals prior to Covid
restrictions have been reinstated and some will not be available until the New Jail is opened.
Therefore, the Jury decided to complete this informational status report rather than engage in a full
investigation.




